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Comments: Comments:As a rock climber, the bolt prohibition would deter me from visiting USPS parks in the

future. I would have to find other venues to recreate, that is unfortunate as I know I am not the only one and that

this may have a negative impact on the local communities relying on tourism income.

As a Guide, I would also be forced to develop products in safer, more welcoming destinations. Which means a

further impact from my customers lost spending would also occur.

 

All in all, I do not believe anybody wins from the proposed prohibition.


